
Barry Township Special Meeting

January 26, 2023

The meeting was opened at 9:02 am. Present were Chairman Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Doug 
Degerstrom, Supervisor Lewis McFerran, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, (remotely) Clerk Sue Dutcher and 
townsperson Paul Sporcic.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the possibility of purchasing another road grader. Dick 
remarked that we paid Craig Summerland large amount and there was discussion about whether Keith 
would be willing to grade the section Craig has been doing.  Keith said he would. 

Keith and Paul found a John Deere grader for sale in Mora. The cost is $27,500.00. A motion to purchase 
the grader was made by Lewis and 2nd by Doug. Motion carried.

Dick will provide Keith a check made out to Gene Kohlar, of Route 65 Sales in Mora, Minnesota.

After more discussion Lewis made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Doug. Motion carried.

The Meeting adjourned at 9:52 am.

____________________________________                            ____________________________________ 
Chairman Keith Kappauf                                                                 Clerk Sue Dutcher


